
City of Hagerstown PCAD Newsletter

A monthly newsletter that will include tips, information, and important links from
each of our four departments -

Planning, Neighborhood Services, Permits and Zoning.

"Committed to Safety, Dedicated to Partnership and Progress"

How to do business at City Hall during the pandemic:

COVID-19 has changed much of how we do business these days.

If you need to do business at City Hall, here's what you need to know:

First floor opened to the public as of Monday, June 29.
Second, third and fourth floors open to the public as of Monday, July 13.
If possible, please use our online payment system to make any payments at
payment link or drop them off at drop box located at the E. Franklin Street side of
the building.
Our office will be open to the public on July 13th by appointment only, please call
in advance 301-739-8577 x103 to make an appointment.

FENCES - ITEMS YOU NEED TO KNOW

Fences - HOW TO APPLY:

Fences are to have a zoning certificate and
a permit from the Planning and Code
Administration Department prior to
construction.

Applications can be made in person (by
appointment) or online with our
department.

Residential Fence Permit
Non-Residential Fence Permit

https://www.hagerstownmd.org/1467/Planning-and-Code-Administration-Departm
https://mycity.hagerstownmd.org/MSS/default.aspx
https://files.constantcontact.com/ceaf42f9001/5be5227d-ce11-4e7e-bcde-0cee7722f252.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/ceaf42f9001/e8c1a003-23e8-43d2-ad1f-7c371b3c4489.pdf
https://www.hagerstownmd.org/1461/The-Hub-Bub-Podcast


Please include a plot plan of the property
when submitting your application.

FENCES IN DISREPAIR

The Property Maintenance Code for
Hagerstown states that all fences are to
be maintained in good repair. If a fence is
no longer needed, the fence can be
removed without a permit. Just be sure
you are the owner of the fence and it is
on your property.

Hub Bub Podcast

The next episode will feature the history
of fences, residential and commercial
requirements and property line disputes.

Posted for listening on or after
Wednesday, July 15th.

Did you know?

If you are constructing a deck or installing a pool at your
property, you can include a fence on the building permit
application. By combining projects on one application you
save money on application fees.

If you have something you would like to know more about or suggestions for what is
featured in the newsletter, please send an email.



Email address

PCAD office address:
1 East Franklin Street, Suite 300

Hagerstown, Maryland 21740
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